Scratby & California Environment Group - Annual Report

Following the repair of the Gabions at the north end of Scratby the main concentration has been to work through the Hemsby Coastal Liaison group in trying to secure protection for Hemsby.  The current proposal is for a rock berm to run from Long Beach in Hemsby to a point about twenty metres south of the egress point at the junction of California Avenue and the Esplanade in Scratby.  This is still at its early stages of development and the critical issue will be if funding can be found.  If it can, then the earliest anticipated implementation would be 2-3 years away.  In the longer term there are plans to look at putting in a fish tail groyne to help in building up the sand on the beach.
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